Budapest, 27 May 2024

To whom it may concern

This letter is to inform you that my colleagues at the Faculty of Humanities of Edtvés Lorand
University, Budapest, have a maximum budget available to cover the open access fee up to
500 EUR each article.

Taking our budget into consideration, we kindly request that you provide a discount or

exemption on articles published by my colleagues.

Bef,t regard

David BARTUS, Phi> 4

Dean
Faculty of Humanities
E6tvos Lorand University
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